March 21, 2025

MDOC congratulates recent MLEOTA graduates

JACKSON — They made it with great expectations!

Congratulations to MDOC's latest graduates from the Mississippi Law Enforcement Officers'
Training Academy (MLEOTA). The academy, located on 243 acres on Highway 468 across from
the Central Mississippi Correctional Facility in Pearl, has operated since 1967 meeting the
state’s law enforcement community’s training needs.

MLEOTA features firearms training, classroom instruction, basic and advanced law enforcement
training programs. Cities, counties, as well as state agencies send their recruits to the facility
each year for certification before returning to their hiring organizations for duty.

MDOC graduates include, from left to right: Tamekia Miles, Dustin Matthews, Rayon Johnson,
Patrick Marion Jr., Zehvionce Jackson, Ashley Curry, Nickie Hampton, and Alex Andre Taylor Jr.



